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Bandung 

 

Dear Prof. Budi Setiabudiawan, 

 

We are submitting our manuscript “Peripheral and Intracranial Compartment 

Serum Level of Selenium in Pediatric Patients with Intracranial Tumor in 

Department of Neurosurgery, Faculty of Medicine, Universitas Padjadjaran–Dr. 

Hasan Sadikin Hospital, Bandung, Indonesia : A Preliminary Study”, written by 

Priandana AE Saputra, Mirna Sobana, Agung Budi Sutiono, Muhammad Zafrullah Arifin 

and myself for your kind consideration of its suitability for publication in International 

Journal of Integrated Health Science (IJIHS), as original research article. 

The manuscript consists of (1) 15 pages of text including title page, references and 

and (2) Four tables. This manuscript has never internationally-presented nor-published 

previously. All authors read and approved the final manuscript and all agree to accept 

equal responsibility for accuracy of the contents of this paper. We greatly hope that our 

manuscript is suitable for publication in IJIHS. 

We looking forward to your favorable response. 
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